
May 28, 2015 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
U.S. NRC Region I 
2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 
Attn: Scott Wilson 

RE: Notice of Change in Trade Name for Radioactive Materials License 37-
30412-01 

Dear Sir: 

I am writing to provide a written notice of the change of the legal entity name for 
Nabors Completion & Production Services Co. This company has been renamed C&J 
Well Services, Inc. 

This change: 
• Altered only the name of the legal entity; 
• Did not change the Federal Employee Identification Number (FEIN) of the legal 

entity; and 
• Will not affect the management of radioactive materials or operations using 

radioactive material as covered our license. 

This name change affects license Radioactive Materials License 37-30412-01. 

Should you require additional information about this change please contact Dustin 
Jones at 724-746-9981 or via email at Dustin.Jones@cjes.com. 

Sincerely, 

etr 
HSE Radiation & Explosives Manager 

1380 Route 286 East 
Indiana, PA 15701 
Direct: 724.746.9981 /Mobile: 412.977.8359 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of you~pplication dated 

5 J le> I 1S- , and to inform you that the initial processing which 

includes an ~:d:~w (37e~J;Ttl-o /) 
~ There~e no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

O Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number ~7,1 {} 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. ' 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


